
 
              

Don’t forget you can stay up to date with what’s happening in your child’s class by visiting the class pages online at www.bournville.org  
 

 

3rd March 2017 

FANTASTIC PANCAKE SALE 

Thank you to all the children, parents and 

staff that kindly supported the pancake sale 

on Tuesday - we raised a fantastic £125 for 

Weston Hospice. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
BRILLIANT BOYS ‘R’ US 

Our Boys ‘R’ Us Bacon Butties and Paper Aeroplanes 

morning held at Bournville during half-term was a great 

success. Granddads, dads and lads from both BPS and 

Windwhistle enjoyed bacon butties and fun activities 

together. Massive thanks to all those that attended and the 

Police for supporting our event. Sign up for our next Boys ‘R’ 

Us event being held after school on Wednesday 24
th
 May. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RED NOSE DAY - FRIDAY 24th MARCH 

 
Friday 24

th
 March is Red Nose Day. We will be organising 

some fun activities and fundraising opportunities so watch 

out for further details coming soon! 

Due to high demand we have temporarily sold out of red 

noses but we have more on the way and they will be on 

sale at the school office from Monday. Comic Relief red 

noses are priced at £1 each, they are sold in sealed bags so 

who nose which one you’ll get!! There is a 1 in 900 chance of 

finding the ultra-rare Frankinose, and if you’re lucky enough 

to be one of those people, he’ll unlock some extra special 

content on the Red Nose’s online Comic Adventure. Good 

Luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to Our 

Boys ‘R’ Us 

Sports Evening and BBQ 
 
 

Wednesday 24
th

 May 2017 
3.30 PM - 5.00 PM 

Windwhistle Primary School 
  

Calling all Grandads, Dads and Lads………….. 
 

Would you like to enjoy some quality BOY time 

together? 
 

Come and Join us for some  

FUN Sporting Activities & BBQ 
 

 

Contact XTND for more details on  

01934 427134 or speak to your  

Family Support Worker 

FREE Healthy Eating Workshops 
 

Starting Tuesday 7th March 2017 

10.30am - 12.30pm 

@ Bournville Primary School 
 

Places are limited, to BOOK a place please 
contact Carly @XTND           

01934 427134 

  
Learn some basic 

Food Hygiene and 

Knife Skills 
 

E-SAFETY FOCUS 

Is your family cyber secure? 
 

It might not seem like something your family needs to 
worry about, but even young children can fall victim 
to cybercrime…………... 
Clickjacking: 
Fraudsters disguise links that download malware 
onto your device or steal personal information. The 
links are often made to look like something innocent 
and tempting such as a funny video or an offer. This 
type of cyber-attack is common on social media. 
Warn your child to be careful what they click and to 
ask if they are unsure. Always lookout for anything 
suspicious.   
Identity Theft: 
Make sure your child knows not to give out personal 
information online. Never share passwords or any 
details that would help answer security questions on 
their account or profile i.e. mother’s maiden name, 
name of first pet, postcode etc. 
Viruses & Malware: 
Talk to your child about the risks of viruses. Opening 
an infected attachment or visiting a corrupt website 
could download harmful files onto your device that 
could lead to fraud, data being lost or your device 
being made unusable. Make sure antivirus software 
is installed and regularly updated.  
Passwords: 
Choose passwords that are impossible to guess and 
don’t use the same password for more than one 
account. The Home Office’s Cyber Streetwise 
campaign suggests the strongest password consists 
of three random words.  

More information is available on: getsafeonline.org 
or cyberstreetwise.com  

http://www.bournville.org/


                                                                                     

FAMILY LINKS 

Following the success of our current 

Family Links Parenting Course we are 

planning to run another course soon.  

It is a fantastic opportunity to improve family relationships, 

meet new people and gain an understanding of your child’s 

behaviour. If you are interested and would like more 

information see Fiona Bennett in school or text/phone 

07833241277. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES: 
April 2017 
7

th
  Last day of Term 4  

24
th
 Term 5 - Pupils back to school 

May 2017 
1

st
   May Day Bank Holiday – school closed 

8
th
 KS2 SATs Week  

26
th

  Last day of Term 5 

June 2017 
5

th
  Term 6 - Pupils back to school 

12
th
 Yr 1 Phonics Screening Tests 

19
th
 Arts Week 

29
th
 Sports Day 

30
th
 Sports Day (alternative date if postponed on 29

th 
due to bad weather) 

July 2017 
3

rd
  School Reports out to parents/carers 

4
th
 Year 6 Transition Day / Move-Up Day  

10
th
 Year 6 Residential Week 

12
th
 Parents Evening 

21
st
   Last day of Term 6 / Inset Day - school closed for 

staff training  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROLL OF HONOUR 
 

Class Certificates 
1a Sapphire, Riley and Max 
2a Mickey and Albert 
2b Tamanna and Roxy 
3a Oscar 
3b Jamie-Lee 
4a Liame 
4b Shayne 
5a Tyler and Terry 
5b Kiera and John 
6a Liam and Alishya 
6b Tara and Harvey 
 

 

Better Learners Certificate 
1a Victor and Mason 
1b Nathaniel and Lillie-Mae 
2a Alfie and Dylan 
2b Aimee and Darren 
3a Lexii 
3b Leland 
4a Toyah 
4b Chloe 
5a Dean, Vinnie and Libby 
5b Lilly 
6a Archie and Jamielee 
6b Thomas and Morgan-James 
 

Maths Certificate 
Olek (2a), Alfie (3b) 

Reading Certificate 
Connor (3a), Chloe (3a)  
Tia (3a), Morgan (3b)  
Emily (3b), Lewis (3b) 

 
 

 

Gold 
Taya (5a), Renay (5b)  
Liam (6a), Corey (6a)  
Leah (6b), Poppy (6b) 
Harvey (6b), Charley (6b) 
Thomas (6b) 

Silver 
Hayden (5a), Aeryn (5b) 
Maria (5b), Gilbert (5b) 
Anastazja (6a) 

Bronze 
Emma (2b) 

Red 
Emma (2b) 

Orange 
Olek (2a), Callum (2b) 

Yellow 
Bray (2b) 

 
Light Green 
Esme (1b), Alfie (2a) 
Hope (2a), Ryan (2b) 
Lillie (2b), Brooke (2b) 

Dark Green 
Marley(2a), Isla(2a), Leah(2b) 
Reece (2b), Tygan (2b) 
Kayden (2b) 

Light Blue 
Lewis (1a), Amynatta (1a) 
Amelia (1b), Justas (1b) 
Daniel (2a), Lacey (2a) 
Leah (2b) 

Dark Blue 
Lillie (1a), Olivia (1b)  
Jasmin (1b), Rebecca (2a) 

Pink 
Trinity (1b) 

 

Multi Activity Club 

@ Bournville School 
  

OPEN TO ALL CHILDREN IN   

RECEPTION TO YEAR 6 
 

Come and enjoy a range of activities  
with Mr. M 

  

 Thursday 13th April 9am - 3pm   
Only £5 per day**  

(**MUST be paid beforehand to secure booking) 
 

To book your place please call XTND on  

01934 427134 

or return the booking form with full payment to either 

XTND or Bournville School Office 

 
  

 
 

Easter Holiday Club  
@ Bournville 

 

9am - 3pm 
Mon 10

th
, Tues 11

th
, Weds 12

th 
& Thurs 13

th
 April 

 

Open to all children in Reception - Year 6  
Only £5 per child/per day 

 (A £5 deposit per child must be paid beforehand to 
secure the booking)  

 

To book your place please call XTND on 01934 
427134 or 07434422797 or return the booking with 
payment to either XTND or Bournville School Office 

ME AND MINE  

THE LIVING WORLD 
 

6 week course 

Starting 22nd February 2017 

Quality Family Time Enjoying Fun Activities 

Wednesday 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

@ Bournville Primary School 
  
 



                                                                                     

 


